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EXTERNAL EMAIL

Chairman Miadich and Fair Political Practices Commission,

| wanted to go on record and thank the FPPC for their innovative views on NFTs and Cryptocurrency in California political
elections. As a consultant in the political arena and an experienced Web3 creator, your recent approval of NFTs within
the "Leiderman Opinion" and today's proposed repeal of Regulation 18215.5 and adoption of Regulation 18421.2 will set
regulations to ensure security and accountability in the Web3 political process here in California.

As a consultant in both the Political and NFT/Cryptocurrency spaces, | wanted to personally commend General Counsel
Bainbidge and Senior Counsel Norton on a tremendous "Staff Memo." This document took hours of dedication and

incredible research in a rapidly changing, innovative space.

| applaud Chairman Miadich for taking these tremendous steps, and | urge the Commission to repeal Regulation 18215.5
and adopt Regulation 18421.2.

Thank you for your time and dedication to the political process in California.

Joe Cameron, Political Consultant/Digital Strategist



